Maire Buckley

From: Frank Finnerty [P
Sent: 05 July 2010 16!

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: W0274-01. (Reference Number:
_ W0274-01-100705045333)

Attachments: Submission.5.doc

Importance: High

Title: Mr

First Name: Frank

SurName: Finnerty

Organisation
Name:

Address Line 1: Ballinagare
Address Line 2: Castlerea
Address Line 3:

County: Roscommon
Post Code: &

Phone Number: - 0\\@
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Re: Waste Licence Application No. W027401

Dear Sir/Madam,
I wish to state my complete opposition to the proposed
waste licence named above being granted.

I work in the village of Tibohine and I have concerns
about smells and an increased volume of traffic on the road
I use to travel to and from work each and every day. I
believe that a development such as this is not suited to an
area like Tibohine.

Sincerely,
. &‘
Frank Finnerty. s
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